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MAY ZEPHYR WALK NEEDS OUR SUPPORT

The new Windmill Community will have their first Men’s Walk beginning
May 14 at Zephyr Encampment on Lake Mathis. Mark Riser, who is the
Lay Director and Bill Truede, Spiritual Director, have asked for our
support and prayers. FUMC community will be taking the church van to
Grace UMC to attend an Emmaus Pot Luck Supper at 5:30 p.m., Saturday,
May 16. We will leave the FUMC parking lot at 4:45 p.m. for the Pot
Luck Supper,then on to Zephyr for candlelight, returning to FUMC
10:00 - 10:30 p.m. Call the office to reserve a seat on the van.

ACCOLADES TO OARK PARK UMC
Oak Park UMC Emmaus Community has volunteered a much needed storage
room for the Coastal Bend Emmaus Walk supplies. Supplies have previ-
ously been stored in garages, spare bedrooms and closets all over the
city. Thanks to Oak Park, an inventory can now be maintained and
preparation for Walks will be much easier for Lay Directors and team

members.

; MEN‘S JUNE WALK AN FUMC EVENT
FUMC pilgrims registered for Walk #248 June 11-14 are as follows:
JASON ARMSTRONG, MARK CRAWFORD, JOHN CREEDON, RICK HUTCHINS, DICK .
LEONARD, W.D. LEONARD, RANDALL OLSON, RICHARD SCHMIDT, SHELBY JORDAN,
JOHN HILL, MARTY DAVIS, WILSON PERRIN, GARY HERRING, ROBBIE FOSTER,
RANDY GOLDEN, DAVID DUNN, GARY GRAY, GLEN HEIMBIGNER, BILL HIGHTOWER,
RICHARD DURHAM. FUMC team members are as follows: MARK DOTY, SCOTT
BAKER, JAY PHILLIPS, MARK MEYER, WAYNE KELLY, CRAIG ANSEL, WALTER
KALTEYER, CLARK WILLIAMS, JACK VIZUETE, BOB RICE AND JAMES COCHRAN.
We certainly need to get an early start on those agape letters!!
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If thou
couldst learn
Jrom the lilies and the birds
to become perfectly silent before God,
what might not the Gospel
help thee to accomplish,
then nothing would be
impossible for
thee!

_ From Saren Kicrkf:g:ard, Christian Discourses, translated with an introduc-
tion by Walter Lowric (New York: Oxford University Press, 1939), p. 330.

LAS MANANITAS AGAIN!!!:
FUMC Community has been blessed once again with the opportunity of
serving our Emmaus brothers at Las Mananitas. Since we have so many
of our own attending the June Walk, it should be especially exciting.
We already have most of the subbplies we will need. mamar home ~~ffa-



